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Monday, June 6 
 12:00 PM (JB) † Ralph Kope by Wife 
Tuesday, June 7 
 8:00 AM (JB) † Maurita Wise by Rose Benelli 
Wednesday, June 8 
 12:00 PM (JB) † John & Mary Sterk by Family 
Thursday, June 9 
 8:00 AM (JB) † William Szalay by Wife 
Friday, June 10 
 12:00 PM (JB) Special Intention of Peter & Marijayne  

   Compo by Family 

Saturday, June 11 
 8:30 AM (SG) † Joseph Ondus by Carolyn & Family 
 4:00 PM (SG) † Tony Cvelbar by Family 
Sunday, June 12 
 9:00 AM (SG) † Carol Benedum by Mike & Joanne Stanton 
 11:00 AM (JB) † Frank & Stephen Zbiegien by Family 
 6:00 PM (JB) † Nicola & Marta Lubich  

   by Linda & Lou Shenk 

June 5, 2016 

Tenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Monday, June 6 

 6:30 pm Legion of 

Mary 

Tuesday, June 7 

 9:00 am Parish the 

Pounds 

 6:00 pm Parish Council 

 6:30 pm Bell Choir 

Wednesday, June 8 

 7:00 pm Great 

Adventure Bible Study 

Thursday, June 9 

 6:30 pm Run/Walk for 

God Meeting 

Friday, June 10 

 6:30 pm Apologetics 

Saturday, June 11 

 9:00 am Men’s Group 

 9:00 am Women’s 

Fellowship 

 2:30 pm Confessions 

 7:00 pm A.A. 

Sunday, June 12 

 

 

The two main parish 

office entrances will be 

closed until at least July 

8 for the replacement of 

the steps and ramp as 

well as necessary 

waterproofing and 

sidewalk replacement.  

During construction the  

parish office entrance 

will be the side door near 

the Church.  There is a 

walkway between the 

parish office and church.  

Thank you for your 

understanding and 

cooperation.   

 

Rosary (Ursuline Chapel):   

Sunday at 8:30 am  

Monday, Wednesday, & 

Friday at 11:30 am  

Tuesday, Thursday at 8:30 am  

Saturday at 9:00 am 

This Week At The Parish 

 Wednesday 11:45 am  to 12:45 pm 

                  Saturday after 4:00 pm Mass   

       Sunday, 9:45 am to 12:15 pm  



Welcome to our parish...we are a community founded in a spirit of unity to serve 
our God through loving HIM and one another, always!   

 

Dear Parishioners, 

 

Summer greetings!  While I know it is not officially summer until June 21, things have settled 

down a bit around here and our slower summer pace is setting in.  Fr. Scott and Kate Fraser, 

our new youth minister, are in Arizona this week at the international LIFETEEN Conference 

for priests, youth ministers, and adult volunteers.  I went in 2007 when I was assigned to St. 

Mary in Hudson, and it was a great experience.  Luckily I am not too lonely in the rectory 

since I have Eric Garris with me.  Eric will be a fifth year seminarian this coming school year 

and, God willing, will be ordained a priest in May of 2017.  I have known Eric for several years, and he is 

living and working here for this summer.  He will be visiting the sick and homebound, doing some adult 

education stuff, working with our youth ministry, helping out at Masses, and other odds and ends.  It is 

always great to have young seminarians around to reenergize us.   

 

In the summer in every parish in the world Mass attendance declines.  I want to share with you something I 

came across that seems to put quite “plainly” why it is important to go to Mass: 

 

 Sunday Mass is not a show on stage; it is worship, prayer before an altar. 

 Sunday Mass is not what we get out of it, but what we give. The more we put into prayer, the more we 

get out of it. 

 Sunday Mass takes just one hour out of the 168 hours in a week. 

 Sunday is not the day we should sleep in. We force ourselves to get up on work days and school days. 

Are money and learning more important than God? 

 Sunday Mass attendance does not depend on the priest, musicians, or ushers. We dare not allow any 

person to stand in the way of our worship of God. 

 Sunday Mass is available on vacation. If we can drive to a vacation spot, we can drive a short distance to 

go to Mass. 

 Sunday Mass is the focal point of every weekend. Our vacations are possible because God has richly 

blessed us. 

 Sunday Mass outranks sports tournaments, team travel, and athletic practices. There are many Mass 

times available. 

 

This is just some food for thought!  See you in Church!  Have a great week. 

Peace, Fr. John 

During the month of April the following children were baptized in our parish: 
 

Annabella Rose Cavelli daughter of Alex & Margaret Cavelli 
Benjamin Charles Kirchner son of Ryan & Nicole Kirchner 

Jesse James Gerard Kernc son of Jesse & Julie Kernc 
 

Welcome to the Church! 



Caring & Participating 

Spiritual  

Women’s 

Fellowship 

Women’s Fellowship has a question for you on June 11 at 9:00 am 

in the Upper Hall: Who is Dorcas? There are only 188 women in the 

Bible and Dorcas has a very special story to tell. Want to hear it? We 

are looking forward to telling it to YOU and all your friends as we 

gather to share our faith and our joy in  friendships,  old and new.   Call Pam Mignona 

440.241.3917 or Marcia Granito 216.570.7667 with questions.  

Father’s Day cards with spiritual bouquets are now available at the parish office and in the 

Vestibule of the Church.  The prayer intentions for living and deceased fathers, 

grandfathers, godfathers, step-fathers, uncles and other special “fatherly” men will be 

remembered at Masses Father’s Day weekend and at Masses in June.   

Father’s Day 

Spiritual 

Bouquets 

The annual 50th Wedding Anniversary Celebration will be held on Sunday, July 31, 2016, 

at the Cathedral of St. John the Evangelist. Bishop Richard Lennon will be the principal 

celebrant. Reservations are now being accepted for couples married 50 years (married in 

1966). Couples who are celebrating other significant anniversaries (55 or over) or have 

missed previous celebrations are welcome to register and attend.  Please call Chris Fink at 

the SRW Parish Office or email her at cfink@srweuclid.cc to register to attend.   

50TH WEDDING 

ANNIVERSARY 

CELEBRATION  

In solidarity with Pope Francis who has declared 

this the “Year of Mercy,” Ss. Robert & William 

Catholic Parish will be focusing on a different 

theme of mercy for the remainder of the year.  

Along with the theme, we will be highlighting a 

specific ministry or opportunity that embodies 

the theme for the month.  We encourage all to 

participate and reflect on these monthly acts of 

mercy 

JUNE 

    Merciful like the Father...to the Hungry  

Volunteer to work the annual SRW  Outreach 

Produce-to-People Program.  Distribution 

dates are on the following Mondays from 4:00 

pm—6:00 pm, with the set-up beginning at 3:00 

pm:  June 27th, July 25th, and August 29th.  Call 

the Parish Office at 216.731.1515 to sign up. 

It’s a Picnic! 
For the  

Seniors of SRW 
Tuesday, June 14, 2016  2:00PM  

Indoor and Outdoor Dining! 
In the Gym and Adjacent Tent 

 Hotdogs, Potato Salad & Drinks 
Provided! 

Bring a dessert to share! 
But We Need to Know 

Who is Coming no later than June 7th 
Call 216-731-1515 to reserve a space. 



Faith Formation 

SRW  
Parish School of Religion 

LIFELONG FAITH FORMATION for all Generations 

Ss. Robert & William Catholic School, 351 East 260th St., Euclid, OH  44132 216.731.3060 www.srwschool.cc 

Registration for Preschool, Prekindergarten, Kindergarten, and Grades 1-6 at Ss. Robert and William Catholic 

School for the 2016-2017 school year is now open. Please contact the school office at 216-731-3060 for 

enrollment information. 

JOIN US FOR BARNYARD ROUND-UP     

 VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 
June 20-24, 2016 9:00 am-12 noon Grades PreK-6 

Cost: $15 per child with a maximum of $30 per family 

Financial help is available for those who need it, just let us know. 
-----------------------------------------------------------------------———————————————————————————— 

BARNYARD ROUND-UP VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 

Please mail or drop off registration form to the Parish Office to the attention of: Gail Monroe. Please include 

the registration fee. Deadline for registration is June 15, 2016. Questions may be directed to Gail Monroe at 

gmonroe@srweuclid.cc or at 216.731.1515, ext. 248. 

 

Family Name:___________________________________________________  Phone:___________________________ 

Cell:_____________________________ Address:___________________________________________________________________ 

City:_____________________________  Zip:_________________ Email:__________________________________________________ 

 

Child:________________________ Age:______ Grade:_____ Child:________________________ Age:______ Grade:_____ 

 

Child:________________________ Age:______ Grade:_____ Child:________________________ Age:______ Grade:_____ 

The Veil and the Valedictorian 
Congratulations to parishioner and high school graduate Olivia Kijauskas for being 

named valedictorian of the Euclid high school senior class of 2016! Olivia is faithful 

to daily Mass and prayer, and is a devoted member of our Lifeteen youth ministry 

program. For the past few years, she has been discerning a vocation to the religious 

life, and we are proud to say that this August she will be entering the order of 

Passionist nuns in Kentucky. Olivia, we pray for you and your vocation to the 

religious life. May the gift of wisdom you have received and nourished guide you to 

a holy life and a deeper love of God! May we all continue to pray for vocations to 

religious life and priesthood! 

mailto:gmonroe@srweuclid.cc


Register early to reserve your spot.  Please complete the tear slip below and send checks (payable to Ss. Robert & 
William) to Ss. Robert & William Catholic Parish, Attn:  Ellen Ivory, 367 East 260th Street, Euclid, Ohio 44132 

Name __________________________________________  Address ___________________________________ 

 

City _______________________ State ___________         Zip __________     Day Time Phone Number  __________   

 

Foursome: Golfer #1 _________________________________ Golfer #2 ___________________________ 

 

  Golfer #3 _________________________________ Golfer #4 ___________________________ 

 

Amount Enclosed: _________________    Non-Golfer/Dinner Only @$17.00 ____________    

 

Name on Card_________________   Credit Card #_________________________ Expiration Date _____________  

 

CIV#________  Visa/MasterCard/Discover/AMEX 

 

FORMS DUE TUESDAY JUNE 21 

Warrior Open Committee: 
Fr. Scott Goodfellow     Mary Czyzycki     Ellen Ivory 

Katie Fraser     Richard Weybrecht     Gary DeWine     Kim Zanella 
All Proceeds benefit Euclid Life Teen and EDGE 

The 2016 Fifth Annual Warrior Open 
Father John Betters, Fr. Sal Ruggeri, and the Warrior Open Committee                                                               

invite you to participate  
Saturday, June 25, 2016 at Briardale Greens  

All Are Welcome!  Rain or Shine!  (unless course is closed) 

7:30 am Arrival 
8:00 am Coffee and Donuts 
8:30 am Shotgun Start 
Lunch at the Turn 
1:45 pm Cookout Dinner at Briardale Greens 
Hot Dogs, Burgers, Chicken, and Bratz 
 

 Scramble Format 
 Beers, Soda and Water 

Individual Golfer: $85.00 
($75 early registration/payment by June 3, 2016) 

 
Team of Four Golfers: $325.00 

($300 early registration/payment by June 3, 2016) 
 

Dinner Only: $17.00 
 
 Golf and Door Prizes 
 50/50  

In addition we will have a skins game, mulligans, hole-in-one, closest to the pin, long Drive, long Putt and senior contests. 



Total Amount Pledged:   $451,778 Amount Paid to Date:   $310,367 

Total Due:   $141,410 Total Number of Donors: 210 

Loan Balance:   $1,422,108 Monthly Loan Payment: $10,580 

Please consider a 5-year pledge to Vision 2020 to retire our debt and work towards       

financial stability.  You may also consider designating money to Vision 2020 in your       

estate planning.  For more information or to make a pledge, please call Ellen at the Parish 

Office at 216.731.1515 or email her at eivory@srweuclid.cc. 

Vision 2020 

Stewardship & Evangelization 

The collection for May 29 was $10,877.58 for regular offertory.    

Thank you very much for your continued generosity.    — Fr. John 

FUNDRAISING WITH EVERYDAY PURCHASES! Do you shop Amazon? Use www.smile.amazon.com and 

search and select Ss. Robert & William as your organization to support.  The parish will receive with 0.5% of 

your purchase! 

Have you thought of leaving a legacy, especially for our faith, church, and school?   Remember Ss.    

Robert & William in your will or trust to continue our traditions and education.  Contact Ellen Ivory at the   

parish office for more information. 

Why not make a change in the way you generously support Ss. Robert & William Catholic 

Parish?  Sign up with eGiving through Faith Direct, which is the most convenient and 

secure way for you to make your weekly offering to Ss. Robert & William Catholic 

Parish.  Your automatic contributions through Faith Direct will save valuable time for both 

you and our parish staff.  To enroll, please visit Faith Direct's website www.faithdirect.net 

and use our parish code OH298.  You can also fill out and mail a Faith Direct enrollment 

form available at the parish office.  

Save The Date and Your Treasures for the  SRW Annual Rummage Sale 

Our annual Rummage Sale will be held on Friday July 29th (9:00 am – 5:00 pm) and Saturday, July 30th (9:00 

am – Noon).  We will be accepting your donations on weekdays beginning June 6th at the side Gym door 

(near the Merici Center) from 9:00 am until 4:00 pm.  No pick–up is available.  For the success of the sale, 

please make sure items are new or like-new, clean, spot free, and in resalable condition.  Thank you for your 

continued support of this fundraiser. 

AUGUST 11—14 
It’s Almost Chinese Auction Time!   

The Chinese Auction at the SRW International Family Festival will be here soon and we need your help! 

We are asking for donations, and there a several ways you can support us: 

 Unleash your inner Martha Stewart and create your own basket. 

 Donate basket items, and we’ll put the basket together. 

 Donate a gift card, and we’ll do the rest. 

 If you have “like new” or “gently used” items, donate them for a White Elephant basket.  

All donations can be left at the Rectory.  Donations must be received prior to August 3.   If you have any 

questions, please call Connie Benedum (216-403-9359) or Judy Price (440-667-1414). 

http://www.faithdirect.net


SRW PARISH HAS ITS OWN APP!   
DOWNLOAD TODAY FOR FREE BY SEARCHING 

FOR ROBERT & WILLIAM CATHOLIC PARISH and/

or RWCP in your APP STORE.  Or use the QR 

codes here.  

Follow the link to stay current with news and activities at 

Ss. Robert and William Catholic Parish. 

https://www.facebook.com/srweuclid 

PRAYERS NEEDED 

Please pray for...Jeanette Hocevar, Sheila Creegan, 

Alda Kovalsky, Todd Deranek, Jean Feiten, Alice 

Slokar, Ronald Kessler, Marianne Ellul, Geraldine 

Hoffert, Richard Galaida, Dennis Whitticar, Rich 

Weybrecht, Janet and Jim Cika, Pauline Dutcher, 

Elaine Jackson, Sharon Kazusky, Chris McManus, Jim 

Vlach, Mary Ann Campbell, Grayson Kazusky, Mary 

Vale, Violet DeStefanis, Robin Siepka, Kathy 

Smytkowski, LaVerne Zupancic, Ann Grossman, 

Donald Pavlovich, Kathy Carey, Susan Shapiro, 

Vonceil Franklin, Mary Nykiel, and all those who are 

ill in body, mind, or spirit in our community. 

 

We thank and pray for those who serve in the   

military and safety forces.  May God bless them 

for their service to our country and community.   

 

We offer our deepest sympathy to the families of 

those who have died.  May they know the peace 

and comfort of God’s love and find strength in the 

support of our parish community. 

Readings for the Week 

Monday:  1 Kgs 17:1-6; Ps 121:1bc-8; Mt 5:1-12 

Tuesday:  1 Kgs 17:7-16; Ps 4:2-5, 7b-8;  

  Mt 5:13-16 

Wednesday: 1 Kgs 18:20-39;  

  Ps 16:1b-2ab, 4, 5ab, 8, 11;  Mt 5:17-19 

Thursday:  1 Kgs 18:41-46; Ps 65:10-13;  

  Mt 5:20-26 

Friday:  1 Kgs 19:9a, 11-16;  

  Ps 27:7-9abc, 13-14;  Mt 5:27-32 

Saturday:  Acts 11:21b-26; 13:1-3;  

  Ps 16:1b-2a, 5, 7-10;  Mt 5:33-37 

Sunday:  2 Sm 12:7-10, 13; Ps 32:1-2, 5, 7, 11;  

  Gal 2:16, 19-21;  

  Lk 7:36 — 8:3 [7:36-50] 
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